
Join Us for Two Informative Webinars During 

National Library Week 

Marion Mullen Travel Award 

Don’t forget our annual travel award for ALA attendance. Application information is available on our chapter website: 

https://bpmsyr.org/scholarships-awards/mullen-travel-award/  

Membership Dues Reminder 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

Update for 

Members 

New Member Initiation 

& Meeting 

May 11, 2024, 12PM 

Please join us at SU  

Libraries for our annual 

event. Details to follow. 

We hope your 2024 has started out well. With the new 

year, please remember to renew your chapter membership. 

Visit our website for convenient online payment options. 

Membership rates are $12/year, 

$24/2 years and $35/3 years. 

https://bpmsyr.org/dues-donations/  

Scholarship Program is Back! 

We are happy to report that we are finally back offering Dosa Scholarships 

and Van Hoesen Loans.  With COVID and new iSchool staff, the University 

required us to review and revise our scholarship award process.  

A new online scholarship application is on our website and we look forward to awarding 

grants in 2024. 

BPM   Pi Lambda Sigma 

News 

Use this QR Code to pay your dues 

online or print a mail-in dues form. 

Use this QR Code to 
register for Tyler 

Youngman’s webinar. 

Use this QR Code to 
register for Adrienne 

Teague’s webinar. 

https://bpmsyr.org/scholarships-awards/mullen-travel-award/
https://bpmsyr.org/dues-donations/

